DEPARTMENT of EDUCATION
NEHU, Shillong

F.No.35/EDN/2016- | gé > Dated: 5™ February 2019

NOTICE

In view of the UGC notification No. 25-1/2018 (PS/MISC.) dated 28" January 2019,

the Interview for the post of Guest Lecturers in the Department of Education, NEHU,
Shillong which is scheduled to be held on 11™ February 2019 stand postponed till further
order from the University. '

C. Nongbri
Head
Department of Education,
NEHU, Shillong
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The Dean, School of Education, NEHU, Shillong

The S.O (Estt-11 B), NEHU, Shillong
The Computer Centre, NEHU, Shillong with a request to upload in the website.
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